
 

 

I would like to extend my heartfelt gratitude for the trust you've placed in me over the past few years as 

your primary care physician. It has been a genuine honor to be a part of your healthcare journey. Your 

wellness and health have always been a top priority for me, making it bittersweet to share the news of 

my departure from North Fulton Internal Medicine Group. 

 

After careful consideration and reflection, I have decided to relocate to Carrollton, Georgia, to pursue a 

new career opportunity, allowing me to serve a population in great need, while being closer to my 

husband's job. While I am excited about the professional growth this move will bring, I will undoubtedly 

miss my wonderful colleagues, dedicated staff, and, of course, my cherished patients. 

 

My final day with North Fulton Internal Medicine Group will be Friday, December 29, 2023. Rest assured 

that your medical records will be transferred to the capable hands of my exceptional colleagues, 

ensuring continuity of care. The office will reach out to you regarding any appointments scheduled after 

December 29, 2023. 

 

I have complete confidence and trust that the seasoned professionals stepping in will continue to 

provide you with the highest quality of care, meeting and exceeding your healthcare needs. It has been a 

privilege to serve you, and I wish you continued good health and well-being. 

  

 

Sincerely, 

 

Romina Ghafarian,MD 


